
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

December started with a bang, with visits from both the 

Murrabit and Kerang singing groups. We are so lucky to live 

in such a talented community. With both of these awesome 

singing groups offering their musical talents and time just to 

bring joy to the residents faces, and my word they certainly 

do! There is always plenty of tapping toes, dancing hands or 

singing to the wonderful tunes of yesteryear. We are all 

looking forward more musical afternoons in 2024. 

We were so lucky to have the Barham primary school 4-5 

class bake some wonderful treats for all the resident to 

enjoy and let me tell you the plates hardly had time to touch 

the table! The residents really enjoyed their tasty treats. 

The residents busied themselves making chocolate 
reindeers for all the staff and what a delicious surprise for 
all.  I’m pretty sure that a few chocolate royals, curly wurlys 
& Kit Kats went missing throughout the process! 

For the second time this year we were treated to a colourful 
musical display by the local Philippine community with one 
of our own Nikki and Shirley McGraths daughter-in-law 
amongst the performer’s. What a perfect way to spend a 
lazy summer afternoon. 
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As 2023 was coming to a close, the residents once again 
enjoyed their Christmas party. With the local Barham choir 
singing all our Christmas favourites, the kitchen whipped up 
a storm, as Jo and Wendy poured the drinks! Here’s hoping 
next year we can once again have family and friends join us 
for this joyous occasion. 

We celebrated Australia Day with a Bonza BBQ. The 
residents were tested on their Aussie knowledge and all 
passed with flying colours. We were then treated to lamb 
chops, snags and rissoles all washed down with a beverage 
and finishing the meal with good old Pavlova. A huge thank 
you to our wonderful volunteers Jeff & Di Meddings for 
their exceptional BBQ Skills. 

LASTEST COVID INFORMATION 

It is important to ensure the safety of our residents, 
Vaccination is the best way to protect ourselves as well as 
our residents. Here at Murray Haven we have had our 4th 
round in Vaccinations and are coming up to our 5th round 
which will be completed by the local pharmacy. 

The Australian Technical Advisory Group on Immunisation, 
recommend another vaccine for all people over the age of 
75 and should be seriously considered for those between 
the ages of 65-74.  

              

 

 

 

 

 

 


